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Our church school creates a firm foundation where together, with God’s help 

and with the help of others,  we learn for life, achieve our best and grow in faith. 

 

 
2nd March 2020 

 
 
Dear All, 
 
We continue to receive regular updates regarding the  government’s response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). 
  
Today, the Department for Education has launched a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-19 related to 
education. Staff, parents and young people can contact the helpline as follows: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)  

They have also confirmed that no school should close in response to a suspected (or confirmed) COVID-19 case 
unless directed to do so by Public Health England.  Therefore, we will only close the school if directed to do so.  

You can find the latest information on the following links: 
  
Updates on COVID-19: 
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  

Guidance for educational settings: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 

Travel advice for those travelling and living overseas: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus 
  
We hope that you find this information useful. 
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